Juan Morado, Jr.

en eSC 333 West Wacker Drive, Suite 1900
Chicago, IL 60606

Direct Dial: 312.212.4967

Fax: 312.757.9192
jmorado@beneschiaw.com

July 3, 2018 RECEIVED

JUL 05 2013

VIA FEDEX HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Courtney Avery

Board Administrator

Health Facilities and Services Review Board

Illinois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Iilinois 62761

Re: Notice of Completion- E-013-19 Naperville Fertility Center, Inc., Naperville
Dear Ms. Avery:

We represent Naperville Fertility Center, Inc., The Jody L. Morris Trust, and Randy S.
Morris, M.D. regarding the Certificate of Exemption permit issued for the Naperville Fertility
Center, Inc., Project #E-013-19. The application for a change of ownership filed with the Illinois
Health Facilities and Services Review Board was approved on April 30, 2019. The transaction
has been completed, in accordance with the key terms in the application. The change of
ownership was completed on June 28, 2019.

If you have any questions or need any additiona! information regarding the project or this
transaction, please feel free to contact me at 312-212-4967 or my colleague Mark J. Silberman at
312-212-4952.

Very truly yours,

BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER,
COPLAN & ARONOFF LLP

ey

Juan Morado, Jr.
cc: Jeannie Mitchell, General Counsel (via email)

Mike Constantino, Senior Project Reviewer (via email)
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